
GOODWILL AMBASSADOR for 2013 

 

All of our Minis are wonderful members of our families. Once in a while we are privileged to 

share an extraordinary experience with one of our dogs, or we have heard of a story of a Mini 

that has touched our lives or those of others or has brought a tear or a smile to our hearts. 

  

Please submit those stories to be considered for the 2013 Goodwill Ambassador. 

The stories will be anonymously read by a diverse committee and one will be chosen to receive 

the Goodwill Ambassador Award. That story and perhaps a few more will be published in this 

year's Nationals Catalog. 

The winner will be announced at the Nationals Banquet. 

Stories must be submitted by May 15th in order to give the committee time to read them and 

have the winner(s) published. 

  

Please send your stories to Mindy Stevenson at: registrar@mascusa.org 

This award is being sponsored by the Mid America Miniature American Shepherd Club, 

(MAMASC), an affiliate of MASCUSA. 

Ellen Friedman-Smith 

MASCUSA, director  
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